
 

 

 

 

 

 

August 20, 1996 

 

 

Cheryl Kane-Piasecki 

Desk Officer 

Office of Government Ethics 

1201 New York Avenue, N.W. 

Suite 500 

Washington, D.C. 20005-3917 

 

Re: Addendum to Public Financial Disclosure Report 

 

Dear Cheryl: 

 

Per our discussion yesterday, enclosed is a copy of the most recent statement of my Wiley, Rein & 

Fielding 401(k) plan to be attached to my recently submitted Public Financial Disclosure Report.  If 

you need any additional information, please do not hesitate to call me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Brian E. Rosen 

Designated Agency Ethics Officer 

 

Enclosure 


